June 2011 Communicant Announcement

Our parish will be hosting up to four homeless families and sixteen individuals overnight during
the months of July and August. The dates are as follows: Sunday, July 3rd -Saturday, July 9th
and Sunday, August 7th - Saturday, August 13th.

Dave Watts, is our Parish Coordinator for this joint effort led by The First Presbyterians. On
Monday, June 6th, we will be meeting with the Presbyterians to determine the details of the
hosting.

During the months of June, July and August look for more details in the Sunday Bulletins or
Parish emails. We welcome you to participate in this parish ministry for homeless families.



